
May yard debris drop off day has been rescheduled to
Saturday, May 13th due to Tree Planting Weekend!

May is Wildfire Awareness Month!
Now is a good time to create defensible space around your home,

check your go bag and make a plan in case of fire.
Be #WildfireAware 

New! Oakridge -Westfir
Community Disaster Readiness Group Kickoff

All are welcome, no experience necessary!

Volunteer Orientation and BBQ
May 25th @ 5:30, 1st Baptist Church


